
 
FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS 

 
1. What is a charter school? 

Charter schools are nonsectarian, secular public schools of choice that provide parents an 
alternative to traditional public schools. They are free and open to all students in the 
districts where they operate, and are accountable for specific results. 

2. Who can apply? 
Admission to Frontier Schools is open to all students.   

3. How can I apply? 
Please fill out an Application Form and submit it to school front office via mail or fax or in 
person. You can also apply online at www.kcfsi.org or www.kcfse.org and 
www.frontierstem.org  

4. What grade levels do you serve? 
Kindergarten through 12th Grade 

5. Do you charge tuition? 
No, Frontier Schools are public charter schools and funded by state and Federal 
Government. 

6. Do you provide extra-curricular activities? 
Yes, we do provide extra-curricular activities including academic and social clubs.  

7. Are the students tested to be accepted to the school? 
Frontier Schools, being an open enrollment charter school, does not test students as part of 
the admission process. 

8. Do you provide transportation? 
Yes, we provide transportation for free of charge. 

9. Do students wear uniform? 
Yes, Frontier Schools are uniform schools. 

10. What are the school hours? 
For 2015-16 school year, school hours (tentative) will be 8 a.m. – 3:40 p.m. 
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